
 

Call for Projects  
Green Infrastructure Projects that Reduce Greenhouse Gas 
Emissions  
for Climate Change Mitigation in Nova Scotia 

 

Webinar Registration 

 

The Nova Scotia Department of Energy and Mines recently announced a call for applications for 
potential new infrastructure projects that reduce GHG emissions to be submitted to the Climate Change 
Mitigation Sub Stream of the Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program. Through this stream of 
funding, Nova Scotia will invest in projects that increase capacity to manage more renewable energy, 
access to clean energy transportation, energy efficiency of buildings and generation of clean energy.  

 

We will be hosting webinars to share information about the Call for Projects and answer questions you 
might have about eligibility, your potential project, the application process or other questions. If you are 
interested in attending a webinar, please fill out your preferred date in this form. 

 

For more details on the Call for Projects, project category details, eligibility and for up to date 
information and resources:     

https://novascotia.ca/infrastructure-projects-reduce-greenhouse-gas-emissions/ 

 

If you have any questions, please contact lowcarboninfrastructure@novascotia.ca 

  

We look forward to hearing about your project.     

   

Please feel free to share this information with anyone you feel may benefit from this opportunity.   

     

Sincerely,   

   

The Green Infrastructure team 
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